

Mr. Joshua Lederberg President Rockerfeller University 66th Street and York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear President Lederberg:

On behalf of the College Board and the staff of the Middle States Regional Office, I send to you warm congratulations on your appointment as President of Rockerfeller University.

As you may know, this office has two basic functions. One of these is to act as a two way channel of communication between the Board's central staff and the educational community here in the Middle States area; the other is to try to stimulate among institutions in the region cooperative efforts aimed at improving access to higher education opportunities. If you think of ways in which, in fulfillment of these functions, we might be of service to you as you assume your new responsibilities, I hope you will not hesitate to call on us.

Please accept our good wishes for your happiness and success at Rockerfeller University.

Sincerely,

Edwin T. Carine, Jr.

Director

plan for

Mr. Mar. of

July 1, 1978 ETC: vk